
The docket referenced above originally 
came to me as an agreement, but is 
actually an adoption. I had placed a 
handwritten correction to the title on 
revised CASR that read, "Notice of 
Adoption of BellSouth 
Telecommunications, Inc./American 
Communication Services, Inc. 
Interconnection, Unbundling and Resale 
Agreement by Main Telecom, LLC." 

Sandy has informed me that you have to 
change the title. Please correct the 
title to reflect the change above. 

Thank you for your help. 

Todd Brown 
3-6550 

Fwd=by:=Linda=William================== 
Fwd to: Todd Brown 

Ok Todd, we will correct it per this 
e-mail. Thanks. 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  



. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Hi, Todd. We're going to change the 
docket title per your e-mail to Linda 
(who is now on vacation) but I need to 
be sure we have the right company name 
in the title. There is no longer a 
company by the name of "American 
Communication Services, Inc." We have 
two ALECs that use an abbreviated or 
full version as part of their name. 
They are: 

TX040 - American Communication Services 
of Jacksonville, Inc. d/b/a e.spire 
Communications, Inc. 

TX139 - ACSI Local Switched Services, 
Inc. d/b/a e.spire Communications, Inc. 

Which name should be used in this 
docket title? Kay Flynn 

Fwd=by:=Todd=Brown====7/14/99==9:25am== 
Fwd to: Kay Flynn 

It should be TX040. Sorry €or not 
making the distinction. 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Fwd=by:=Kay=Flynn====================== 
Fwd to: Todd Brown 

No problem. Thanks. 
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  
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